From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

Sent: 28/09/2024 2:46:26 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission
28/09/2024

MS kate wetherall
- 34C Burrawong RD
avalon Beach NSW 2107

RE: DA2024/1091 - 5/ 1 Careel Head Road AVALON BEACH NSW 2107

we don't need more traffic around burrawong road and Careel Head road. the parking is a
nightmare with the shops we have in this area already. the buses come down Burrawong Rd
and stop on the corner of Burrawong and Careel Head Road, which is a hazard already.
getting in and out of Careel Head road is a nightmare already, putting a childcare centre there
is going to make it 100% worse.

The impact on my property is the driveway in and out of the centre, which makes it noisy and
a security concern.





